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President’s News
Gillian Wilton
It is the beginning of the Zonta year. Change over dinner is a time of celebration of what we have achieved & reflection on where we are heading. The committees have been together for two years and one of the existing members should volunteer to be Chair of that particular committee to ensure continuity. Don't forget that all the Chairs were given, from the Area Director, a template of the committee duties & requirements. If you have mislaid it, Leonie has a copy or it can be downloaded from the internet. When Leonie returns from her holiday, you can give her a good introduction to the year by saying 'YES' when she asks you to be an office bearer. Existing Chairs can hand on a folder with all the tips you have learnt, so we do not reinvent the wheel each time. From the Zonta Manual:  "Accept leadership roles & give time, talent & enthusiasm to the organisation".  So, let's have an enthusiastic year from our very own, talented West Moreton Zontians.
Adieu, Gillian 
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The Zonta Garden

Have you been to the Zonta Garden at Churchill recently?
The Garden is on Warwick Road, just opposite the Big Dad’s Pie Shop.

Now that the weather is cooling down it is a great time to visit, with the lovely fountain and the playground excellent if you have children or grandchildren.  Also a good place to meet for a Zonta picnic morning tea or a BBQ lunch…  or just grab something from Big Dads and take over the road (
It is great to see so many families enjoying the space, playing footy, kids riding bikes and enjoying the playground.

The Zonta Garden was made in memory of past member Mrs Anne Rye (physiotherapy) who died of breast cancer. A plaque is also there to remember her.
The club gave a Zonta Rose for the garden and the then Councillor Paul Pisasale opened the garden.
 


MAY MEETING DETAILS 

MONDAY 30th May 

6.30pm for 6.45pm 

at The Ipswich Club

CHANGEOVER
DINNER

SPECIAL GUESTS AND HONZONS INVITED

Cost - $30 per person

Speaker: Duncan Brown
CEO, Scripture Union Qld

IMPORTANT:
Please phone Eirys Jones on 
3282 1312
with the number of guests coming along with members

or with apologies 
or any special dietary requests
(e.g. a vegetarian meal) 
before 9am Thursday, 26th May.
REMINDER: If apologies are not received by stipulated time of the meeting week, you are required to pay for the cost of the dinner. The Treasurer will send you an invoice.

Door Duties :  Vicki and Dianne
Hostess : Eirys
Members News
Gillian has 3 daughters who are all pregnant at the same time! One unknown quantity is arriving in Melbourne at the end of June, one girl is due in Brisbane mid July, & a boy is being born in London mid September! London daughter is doing "care' work in Egypt (lots of cardiac by-passes) for a week & then fitting in a quick visit to the Pyramids!  

Reminders from our Treasurer – Maria K ….. 

2005/2006 subscriptions were due at the April meeting.  Thank you to those who have paid but we still have a number of members outstanding.  It was decided at the April meeting to disburse $4000(?) to ZI in May - so we need your membership fees.  Please contact Maria to arrange payment ASAP 
AN INVOICE WILL BE AUTOMATICALLY SENT TO MEMBERS FOR THE COST OF THE DINNER IF THEIR NAME IS NOT ON THE APOLOGY LIST. 
 
Heritage Homes Tour
 

Please note that the Heritage Homes Tour has now been changed to Sunday 17th July.

Flyers available at the Changeover Dinner
 


Reading Challenge
RIVERBEND READERS’ CHALLENGE

Last year I entered my school students in the inaugural Riverbend Readers’ Challenge, which is the brainchild of Suzy Wilson from Riverbend Books in Bulimba. She was inspired by the story of journalist Jeff McMullen whose two children, saddened by the lack of books in indigenous communities, had organised boxes of books to be sent to the pre-school in Wugularr, a community in the east Katherine region. Last year 112 schools and 132 individuals raised nearly $24,000.  This year there is an adult challenge as well and I thought that some Zontians might like to participate.  Details follow and please see me if you would like to participate.

Eirys

 

THE CHALLENGE:  
Read 10 books by September 9

-          7 from a set list

-          3 own choice 

THE AIM:    To improve literacy standards in indigenous communities by supporting the Fred Hollows Foundation’s “Literacy for Life” Program.

 

THE COST:    $5

 

THE PROCESS:

Pay $5 to Eirys.

You will be registered as a participant.

Eirys will give you a reading list and a reading record form.

Money is sent via the Riverbend Bookshop in Bulimba to the Fred Hollows Foundation.

New books are bought and sent to libraries and private homes in indigenous communities.

 

THE REWARD:   

Knowing that you have made a contribution towards breaking the cycle of poverty, unemployment and ill health which is the lot of too many Australians. 

The enjoyment of reading books that you might not otherwise read. 

Lively book discussions with fellow Zontians. 

AND a certificate signed by Ian Thorpe. The Ian Thorpe Fountain for Youth also supports this project. 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION:  
Speak to Eirys or log onto www.riverbendreaders.com.au

Newsletter Deadline

While I might be continuing as the newsletter collator – there will soon be a new newsletter committee.  Please now send your members news to Eirys 

or any snippets to 

Sue Hutley    s.hutley@library.uq.edu.au
by Friday 17th June in time for the next newsletter

[image: image3.png]In every community
there s work to be done.
In every nation there
are wounds to heal.
Inevery heart there s
the power to doit.

~Marianne Williamson
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Zonta Events





Date: Monday 30th May


Changeover Dinner


6.30pm at The Ipswich Club





Date: Friday 17th June


Newsletter items Due – to Sue Hutley.  Phone through your news on 3202 3436








Date: Monday 27th June


6.15pm at The Ipswich Club


Zonta Dinner Meeting








Date: Sunday 17th July


Heritage Homes Tour


More details at the June Meeting








Date: Friday 7th – Sunday 9th October


Gold Coast


District 24 Conference


Zonta – Making a Difference


























2004-2006 Zonta


Biennial Goals


Focus on our Mission


Combine Service and Advocacy


Recruit, Retain, Rejuvenate











.


.


.


Zonta Newsletter














.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.

 PAGE 
4




.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.


.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.
.


      3

